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 September 9, 2014 

To The Resident,  

Please find details below in relation to Council’s proposed changes to traffic arrangements in 
Mica Lane adjacent the Broken Hill Public School. 

NOTIFICATION OF CHANGES TO TRAFFIC ARRANGEMENTS 

Proposed change 

Proposal to alter the parking arrangements and traffic conditions in 
Mica Lane were placed on display for public comment for a period of 
28 days ending 05/08/2014. 
 
The Local Traffic Committee have considered the concerns raised 
from the public consultation and have agreed that the school side of 
Mica Lane be changed to a ‘30 Minute’ parking zone and the other 
recommendations for the introduction of one-way traffic heading 
southwest (towards the lookout) and ‘No Stopping’ zone along the 
northwestern side be unchanged. 
 

Location? Mica Lane between Bromide Street and Kaolin Street. 

 
What are we 
considering? 

 
The LTC have reviewed the comments following the public 
consultation and as a result the following recommendations have 
been agreed. 
 
Traffic Committee Recommendations: 

(a) That Mica Lane be altered to a one way street with traffic to 
flow Southwest (towards the lookout). 

(b) That a ’30 Minute’ parking zone be introduced in mica Lane 
along the school side of the lane.  The restriction to apply 
from 8:00am to 9:00:  am and 2:30pm to 3:30pm on school 
days. 

(c) That a ‘No Stopping’ zone be introduced in Mica Lane along 
the northwestern side of the lane (opposite the school).  The 
restriction to apply from 8:00am to 9:00am and 2:30pm to 
3:30pm on school days. 

 
Council endorsed these recommendations at their meeting held 27th 
August 2014. 
 
 



 
When we are doing? 
 
 

It is expected that new traffic arrangements for the one-way direction 
in Mica Lane will be in effect from 3rd October and new signage to 
reflect parking changes will be enforced following the school holidays 
on Tuesday 7th October, 2014. 
 

 
Is there anything that 
you should do? 
 

We would like to advise the local the general public to abide by these 
new traffic conditions. 

For further details 

 
If you have any further enquiries, you can contact Council on  
8080 3362. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

SHARON HUTCH 
ACTING CHEIF FINANCIAL OFFICER/ 
CHAIRPERSON LOCAL TRAFFIC COMMITTEE 


